
 

STEEL FLOAT 

The Gustavus Dray has been awarded the work to move the steel float as soon as the weather allows.  Thanks to Toshua and his 

crew😊 

UPDATE ON CARES ACT 

An update will be provided on Monday that will include the summary for the Resident Emergency Economic Stimulus Program 

(RESSP). 

FOOD ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

The CARES Act funds provided to Susan and Kimber for their Food Assistance Program effort distributed frozen halibut and canned 

salmon on November 7th.  Thanks to Kimber and Susan, and all of those involved, for their work getting this much needed food to 

those who need it!  The FAP is utilizing the food sealer and grinder to process halibut, moose/deer and other foods to assist those 

residents that were not able to procure seasonal foods because of the pandemic.   

A BIG thank you to James Proctor and his crew for the halibut!   

WHAT’S UP? 

At the November 2nd Work Session, staff provided a brief description of their department.  There was some good discussion with 

Council members.  Thank you, Council, for the opportunity to introduce our departments. 
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